
 
MARVAC Campground/RV Conference 

April 12, 2017 from 10:00 a.m. – 2:00 p.m. 
Don H. Bottum University Center (NMU) 1106 University Center, Marquette, MI 49855 

 
MARVAC (Michigan Association of Recreation Vehicles and Campgrounds) cordially invites you to an 
industry meeting on Wednesday, April 12, at the Don H. Bottum University Center on the campus of 
NMU.  The cost to attend the event will be $30.00 per person and lunch will be provided.  Please email, 
fax or mail in your registration by Monday, April 10.  The following topics will be discussed: 
 

DEQ Rules & Regulation Update – Karen Beauchamp, DEQ 
Michigan.org Website Presentation – Kelly Wolgamott, MEDC 

Legislative Update - John Lindley, Public Affairs Associates 
Industry Update – Bill Sheffer, MARVAC Executive Director 

Q & A Discussion – MARVAC Board of Directors and Staff 
 
Please join us for this informative discussion regarding issues that will be facing our Industry this coming 
year.  For information contact MARVAC Assistant Director Scott Walsh at 517-349-3300 ext. 18 or 
e-mail swalsh@mmhrvca.org   
 

Registration 
 

Name(s): _____________________________________________________________________ 
 
Company: _________________________________________________________________ 
 
Address: _____________________________________________________________________ 
 
City: _____________________ State: ________________ Zip: ___________________ 
 
Phone: ___________________________ E-mail: ___________________________________ 
 
Total $___________ Payment:     Check     VISA     MC     DISCOVER     AMEX     
 
             
Account number 
 
                    
Name on account (please print)    
 
             
Expiration Date   CVV Code   Billing Zip Code 
 
             
Signature 
 

Please return registration to Scott Walsh at swalsh@mmhrvca.org or  
MARVAC, 2222 Association Dr. Okemos, MI 48864 

or fax to 517-349-3543 


